
CRA Newsletter, 8-31-2020 

Hello CRA Families, 

       We have finished the first week of our unusual school year.  During this week we have learned 

things that have worked well and things that have not worked as well.   

       Know that our teachers are working incredibly hard to provide a quality program.  We will be 

sharing what we learn with each other as we go.  

       My hope is that if your child is online or in-person that you have the chance to communicate 

with your child's teacher.   

       I look forward to seeing all the students before long! 

Sincerely, 

Kent Fuller, Principal 

CRA Policies & Procedures 

As a new year begins, we encourage families to look on our website under “Our School” and take a look 

at the Policies and Procedures that CRA has in place.  When students are back in a few weeks 

participating in the hybrid schedule, things like the Dress Code Policy, Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures 

and many other things would be worth reading.   

Chromebooks 

Just a reminder…we are out of Chromebooks for families to check out.  But some may be available later 

this week.  Priority will be given to those that didn’t receive one yet, and we will contact you when they 

arrive.  If you’d like to be on a waiting list, please contact Debbie Stevens, 

dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org.   

 

PTO NEWSLETTER, August 31, 2020 

We have officially started the craziest school year ever (at least we hope)!  Thank you to all of you who 

have contributed to the PTO this year.  While this year looks very different, your generous donations are 

so appreciated.  As a PTO, we want to be able to use our funds to help and support our teachers and 

Canyon Rim Academy the best we can.  We are still accepting tally sheets, selling Wasatch Saving Books, 

and extra masks.  The preferred method of payment is through the AtoZ app, but we will also accept 

checks or cash. 

 

Our first PTO meeting is tomorrow at 9am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend.   

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76551011853?pwd=UzhTZlJnSllHa0NhWHEvcndyQTJxQT09 

Meeting ID: 765 5101 1853 

Passcode: 5NUZyF 

We are thankful to all of our teachers, administrators, parents, and students for facing the unknowns of 

this year.  We hope that we can all be a little more patient and kind during this difficult time 

Canyon Rim PTO 
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